Attachment F.4
Thank You E-mail message for the 
DDI Health Clinic Leadership Survey

Date

Name

Clinic Name

Address 1

City State Zip

Dear [Name]:

Thank you for completing the survey on the costs associated with your clinic’s implementation of the Diabetes Detection Initiative (DDI).  We appreciate you taking the time to help us understand the medical costs of providing patient care, as well as staff time associated with your clinic’s participation in the DDI.  Your responses combined with others will provide the Centers for Disease Control with some of the answers they need in planning and evaluating diabetes screening programs in communities like yours.

Please feel free to contact me, Diane Manninen, PhD, at (206) 528-3140 if you have any questions about this study. 

It is only with the generous help of people like you that our research can be successful.
Sincerely,
Diane Manninen, PhD

Battelle

Centers for Public Health Research and Evaluation
